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Heller Statement on the 

Passing of Governor Kenny Guinn 
(Washington, DC) – U.S. Congressman Dean Heller (R-NV) made the following statement on the news of Nevada Governor Kenny Guinn’s passing.

“I am deeply saddened to hear of the death of Governor Guinn.  I had the privilege of serving with Kenny while Secretary of State and was proud to have called him my friend.  His service to Nevada and his legacy will be remembered by all who worked with him.  My thoughts and prayers go to Dema and her family during this very difficult time,” said Heller.  
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